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Appearance at Financial Services Royal Commission 
 
Freedom Insurance Group Limited (ASX: FIG, “Freedom”) notes that it has been listed as 
a case study on the website of the financial services Royal Commission for the sixth 
round of public hearings occurring from Monday, 10 September to Friday, 21 September 
2018. 
 
Freedom will co-operate fully with the Royal Commission and is committed to addressing 
any issues that may emerge through this process.  
 
Freedom does not intend to make any further statement regarding the Royal 
Commission prior to the hearing.  
 
Freedom also confirms it will be releasing to the ASX its financial results for the 2018 
financial year on the morning of Wednesday, 29 August 2018.   
 
 
ENDS. 

 


